Ariana Costa

From: Joe's Page RAPOSA <jor1955v@msn.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 5:14 AM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Opposition to Bills H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and H5891
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Judiciary Members,

| am a Rhode Island resident, and | would like my opposition to the following bills to be recorded: H5436, H5443, H5651,
H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and H5891.

Sincerely,

Joseph O. Raposa

30 Water St.
Portsmouth, Rl 02871

Sent from my iPhone



